From: Karen LaBonte

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 7:05:38 AM

Karen LaBonte
25 Sandhill Dr.
Merrimack, NH 03054

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I'm opposed to having the Northern Pass project run through our beautiful state of New Hampshire. It
will cause long term destruction to our wild life and potential issues if pollution are eneviatable. | say
"NO TO THE NORTHERN PASS"

Sincerely,
Karen LaBonte
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